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I am an LCSW therapist (Licensed Clinical Social Worker) working with individuals in 

Portland, Oregon. I strongly oppose conversion therapy for any individual and concur 

with the APA's stance that conversion therapy is not only ineffective, it is 

unequivocally harmful. Additionally, the National Association of Social Workers 

(NASW) condemns conversion therapy as threat to the wellbeing of individual 

subjected to it.  

Please support the passage of HB 2458. 


